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July 14, 2008 

 
Richard Bode 
California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

RE: Comments on the Second 15-Day Package for the "Regulation for the Mandatory 
Reporting of Greenhouse Gas Emissions". 

Dear Dr. Bode: 

As you know, the Western States Petroleum Association (WSPA) has been an active 
participant in the work surrounding the Mandatory Reporting requirements. We appreciate the effort 
that the California Air Resources Board (CARB) has made in addressing concerns that have been 
expressed. 

WSPA has reviewed the changes made in the second "15-day" notice (dated June 30, 2008) for 
the "Regulation for the Mandatory Reporting of Greenhouse Gas Emissions".   We have no additional 
comments on this set of changes, but as we discussed earlier, there are a number of remaining issues 
from our comments on the first "15-day" notice (dated May 15, 2008) that we believe warrant 
clarification in your planned compliance guidance document. 

We look forward to working with you to clarify these remaining issues.  If you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to call me at this office or my staff, Mike Wang, at (310) 808-2149.   

 
       Sincerely,  

       
 
 
 


